
 

11 December 2014 
 
IB INFORMATION EVENING FOR YEAR 11, TUESDAY 20 JANUARY 

 
Dear Year 11 Parents 
 
I am writing to invite you, along with your son or daughter, to attend the IB information 
evening on Tuesday 20 January. 
 
The aim of the evening is to provide students and their parents with all the information 
that they need about the International Baccalaureate Diploma Programme here at BISS 
Puxi. There will be a presentation about the different elements of the programme and 
how we as a school fit them together over the two years of the course.  We are 
immensely proud of the success of our IB students in recent years, and our outstanding 
results in 2014 were our best ever. 
 
Perhaps most importantly, you will hear about the wide range of subjects that we offer. 
Subject specialists will be available to talk about each individual course that we offer and 
to answer your individual questions. There will also be displays of student work and 
resources, so you can see more closely what is involved in each subject, and you will be 
able to take home a copy of our new IB curriculum guide. 
 
The evening begins with refreshments and the opportunity to talk to teachers from 
6:30pm onwards in the foyer of the secondary building. At 7:00pm we will move into the 
Auditorium for the presentation, which will be followed by further opportunities to talk 
and to ask questions. 
 
I look forward very much to seeing you on 20 January. If you have any questions, please 
do get in touch (j-white@bisspuxi.com). 
 
In the meantime I wish you and your family a great holiday and a very Happy Christmas. 
 
With all best wishes 
 
 
Jane White 
Head of the IB Academy 
 


